
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject:

pharrington@nalcorenergy.com 
Tuesday, May 28, 2013 12:22 PM 
jasonkean@nalcorenergy.com 
Re: Declined: Risk discussion (May 28, 2013 4:30:00 PM, my office)

OK Jason

I want to know what they have been doing - Ed raised it with me and I would like to get ahead of this one and 
not be caught out

Paul

~na~ .gr

Paul Harrington 
Project Director 
LC Mgmt & Support 
Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill Project 
t. 709 737-1907

c. 709 682-1460
tOWEl/' OtlmGilll. P~QJB..J

f. 709 737-1985 

e. PHarrington@nalcorenergy.com 
w. nalcorenergy.com 
1.888.576.5454

This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or disclosure of this 
email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email communication and attachments and notify me if 
this email was misdirected to you.

Jason Kean---05/28/2013 11 :59:24 AM---From: Jason Kean/NLHydro To: Paul Harrington/NLHydro

From:

Jason Kean/NLHydro

To:

Paul Harrington/NLHydro

Date:

OS/28/2013 11 :59 AM

Subject:
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Re: Declined: Risk discussion (May 28,20134:30:00 PM, my office)

Paul, 
I have no insight of any risk work done by SU. My only knowledge is what you have indicated.

I can't attend the meeting but can take a call on the subject 
JK

Jason R. Kean, P. Eng., MBA, PMP 
Project Solutions Inc.

Sent from my iPhone

On 2013-05-28, at 3:55 AM, "Paul Harrington" <PHarrington@nalcorenergy.com> wrote:

> You have declined this meeting invitation. 
> 

> I would like to know if there are any risks identified by SU that are not already on the LCP Risk register and to 
understand the recent work carried out by SU regarding LCP Risks
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